
Parent conduct at Star!
Sadly, it is becoming more common for parents to behave in a way that is inappropriate 
towards staff and other adults on school premises. I do understand that we are all 
suffering from higher levels on anxiety at the moment - however it is completely 
unacceptable for any adult to shout at members of staff and use abusive language of any 
kind. As a rights respecting school we will work with all our parents to resolve all 
concerns, but we will not tolerate this type of behaviour. Please be aware that you may 
receive a warning letter which could then result in a ban from the school premises. 
Please follow the example set by over 90% of our parents and behave in a 
respectful manner to staff at all times. If we do not model respect and tolerance to our 
children then we cannot expect them to behave with respect and tolerance.

Weekly Newsletter - 21/01/22
Dear  Parents,
The week has certainly flown by here at 
school. I was so proud during this weeks 
assemblies to hear about all the children 
achieving happy leaves for 
demonstrating growth and coping skills. 
We have such excellent role models 
amongst our pupils. We have been 
working hard on following up all absence 
from school. Please only keep your child 
at home if they have covid symptoms or 
are very unwell. We are working really 
hard to close the gaps in your child’s 
learning caused by the pandemic. We 
have seen an improvement in 
punctuality this week. Please continue to 
work with us to make sure your child is 
in class and ready to learn by 8am each 
morning. This really helps them to have 
a productive day at school. The final 
battle we are facing is unclaimed lost 
property. We do not have the capacity to 
keep so much unclaimed uniform on the 
premises. Please claim any lost property 
as soon as possible. 
Have a lovely weekend
Best wishes
Ms Von

School vs Climate Change 
Update:

Star pupils have entered a competition 
where schools compete against each 

other for the title of “Greenest School”!
Pupils earn goals by taking part in 

eco-friendly activities such as walking to 
school, building bug houses and 

switching off lights when not in use. So 
far we have earned 307 goals and are 

sitting 19th in the table!

27th January marks the anniversary of the 
liberation of Auschwitz-Birkenau, the 
largest Nazi death camp. On this day, we 
remember the six million Jewish people 
who were killed during the Holocaust, 
alongside millions of other people who 
were killed under Nazi persecution and in 
genocides that followed in Cambodia, 
Rwanda, Bosnia and Darfur.  
Holocaust Memorial Day is for everyone. 
Each year, across the UK, thousands of 
people come together to learn more about 
the past and take action to create a safer 
future. 


